
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

28/10/2022 

MS Fiona Mackie 
8 / 11 Francis Street ST 
DeeWhv NSW 2099 

RE: DA2022/1510 -9  Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099 

I am writing again in regard to the DA2022/1510. 
Att Mr Adam Susko 
In regard to this development, my concerns are the same as before 
Which is to say 
1. 
that the building of this property blocks airflow to my specific property which is conducive to an 
extremely unhealthy living environment 
2. 
Also the build up of Francis Street has been ongoing for over 25 years which has impacted 
traffic flow which has made this street very dangerous 
for family living. 
3; 
Another concern would be that any extra people being squeezed into boarding premises will 
impact the serenity of the area in which even now seems to be overflowing with businesses 
pushing out residents. 

This was not what I voted for, I would like council to take peoples privacy health & welfare over 
overblown property developers push to build bigger under the disguise of welfare in this case. 
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